
SANDRA UZELL 
CELEBRATION FUND 

 
As she ran for the position of National Guard of the VFW Auxiliary, we have had the fund 
raiser of Sandra Uzell's Treasure Chest at our Department meetings, and thanks to all of 
you who donated to that fund to help support her, at the National VFW Auxiliary 
Convention in Arizona, our sister, Sandra Uzell, was elected! 
 
It is now time to start building Sandra's National VFW Auxiliary President Celebration 
fund for when she becomes our National President. 
 
At this time, we are asking all District, Auxiliaries and VFW Posts who would like to 
donate to the fund raiser of Sandra's Celebration Treasure Chest. We will now have a 
Treasure Chest of doubloons and some of them will hold winning numbers on them, 
which will be the number of a gift card that will be donated by one of you. We want to 
have gift cards for whatever amount and for any corporation in the state of Ohio. 
(EXAMPLE: Starbuck's... Walmart, McDonalds, Home Depot, Cracker Barrel, or simply a 
Visa that can be used anywhere. What would be your favorite to win? 
 
Cards will all be listed by number on a display board and then those who donated will 
also be listed with it. (if you choose NOT to be listed, please inform me). 
 
Please send all gift cards, or funds to purchase cards to (the pirate) ARRRRR. 
 
Mary Lynn Church  440-223-0073 
15801 Mina Ave. 
Cleveland, Ohio 44135 
 
If you choose to simply make a donation to Sandra’s National President Celebration, 
please mail it to: 
 
Department of Ohio VFW Auxiliary 
35 E. Chestnut St. #505 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
Simply write “Donation for Celebration fund” on the memo. 
All donations will be greatly appreciated. Lets' make Ohio #1!!! 
 
Thank you for your donations, 
Celebration Committee 


